COPRY
LIOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Femehureh Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

25th June, 1958.

Dear Sirs,

Ss8s "CRISTINA MARIA",

As it would appear from the records in this
Office that this ship has not been examined in
drydock by the Society's Surveyors since April,
1957, 1 shall be glad to learn what arrangements
are proposed to be made for such an inspection to
take place.

I take this opportunity to point out that the
lain Boiler Survey became due in April and shall be
glad if you will kindly let me know what arrangements
have been made for this survey to be held,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comnittec.

Messrs., Rasmar, Inc.,
P,0, Box 169,

GENEVA,

Switzerland,

2020
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